BeTHeL PARK BLACK HAWK MARCHING BAND
SENIOR NIGHT

Friday, October 20th

Dear Senior Marching Band Parents,

Please plan to join your Marching Band Senior at the Bethel Park home football game
vs. South Fayette on Friday, October 20! Senior Night is a very special evening to honor
all our senior members and their parents. We are looking forward to celebrating with
you! Here is the agenda:

5:00 p.m. Students and parents, please arrive and enter the High School's Main Lobby.
You will be greeted, checked in, presented with boutonniere flowers, and escorted to
a portrait area where you will be photographed by M&M Portrait Studio. M & M Portrait
Studios will add these new photos to your existing album that was created in August.
You will be provided an opportunity to update your contact information with M & M
Portrait Studios that evening.

6:00 p.m. The band will step off and march to the stadium. Parents, you can also head
to the stadium. Please use your complimentary tickets, provided by the Bethel Park
School District, for FREE admission. Be sure to visit the Senior Photo Display located in
the grass area outside of the stadium entrance the marching band most frequently
uses.

When there are 10 minutes left in the 2nd quarter, make your way down to the frack
and stand on the track near the yard line that was given to you by your student.
Volunteers will be on hand to assist with lining everyone up.

Halftime. The Bethel Park Black Hawk Marching Band will perform its special Senior
Halftime Show. Afterward, you will meet your child on your assigned yard line and face
the home-side crowd in the stands. Beginning on your right while facing the audience,
each senior student and his/her parents’ names will be announced in sequence.
When it is your family’s turn, you may step forward and/or wave so everyone can see
you! Return to your seats after the show.

Enjoy the remainder of the game and congratulations!



